Sexual Health Awareness Week 12th – 18th September 2011

This year the fpa coordinated campaign focuses on parents/carers talking to their children about puberty, relationships and sex. The campaign is entitled “facts of life” and there are tips and resources available via their website, http://www.fpa.org.uk/campaignsandadvocacy/sexualhealthweek . 
 In addition to this and a little closer to home, we thought it would be appropriate to draw your attention to a really excellent local resource called Two Way Talk developed by Norfolk Healthy Schools, Norfolk Teenage Pregnancy Strategy Unit and funded by Norfolk’s Drug and Alcohol Action Team.  
 ‘Some parents/carers find talking to their children about topics such as keeping safe, friendship issues and sex very easy.  Others find it extremely awkward.  Most parents/carers however, fall somewhere between the two.’ The resource is designed to prompt discussion, share ideas and opinions – there are no right or wrong answers!  It even contains a template letter to send to parents/carers explaining the purpose of the activities and how they fit into the wider PSHE curriculum.
All primary schools in Norfolk were sent the resource some time ago, so it might be worth dusting it off if you haven’t used it yet and having a look at some of the great homework activities inside.  

If you haven’t got a copy and would like one call Karen O’sullivan from the Sexual Health Promotion Unit and she can send you a hard copy or a PDF version.  Karen’s contact details are: 01603 221838 or email shpu@norfolk.nhs.uk
